
Xatśūll First Nation
 Citizens Assembly Committee
The annual NSTQ Citizens Assembly brings together 
members of the Northern Secwépemc te Qelmúcw in a 
celebration of culture, tradition and language. 

We are excited to announce that Xatśūll First Nation will 
be hosting the May 2024 NSTQ Citizens Assembly held 
in Williams Lake. The theme is “To Be Secwépemc”.

We are forming a committee comprised of community 
members of all ages, who will develop our vision as the 
host community to represent Xatśūll First Nation and what 
it means to be Secwépemc. Honorariums will be paid for 
participation.
If you are interested in joining this committee, please 
contact Dina at commcoord@xatsull.com for more details.


